CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

This letter was sent electronically via email
pstevens@bfaenvironmental.com

January 16, 2020

Mr. Patrick Barnes

CEO

Barnes, Ferland and Associates, Inc.
1230 Hillcrest Street, Suite 100
Orlando, FL 32803

Re: Small Sustainable Business Enterprise (SSBE) Registration

Dear Mr. Barnes:

Thank you for your interest in the Central Florida Expressway Authority’s (CFX) Small Sustainable Business
Enterprise program. CFX has reviewed your application and support documentation submitted for participation
in the SSBE program.

Accordingly, we are pleased to announce that your company, Barnes, Ferland and Associates, Inc., has
met the eligibility requirements for participation in the SSBE Program.

Firms are required to register annually. Your registration is effective February 7, 2020 through February
7, 2021 at which time updated annual tax returns, professional license(s), and/or business license(s) will be
required.

We strongly encourage you to regularly check CFX’s public notice postings, or register your company on our
procurement website at www.CFXWay.com, whereby you will be notified by email of upcoming solicitations
in your business area(s) of expertise and SSBE opportunities.

CFX values your business. If you have any questions, we will gladly assist you; please contact the Supplier
Diversity Office at (407) 690-5316.

Sincerely,
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